Office of the Registrar

No: SGTU/Acad./43/2024/X443, Dated: 20" June, 2024

Notice

It is hereby informed to all concerned that the Ph.D. Entrance Examination, July- 2024
(1%t Cycle) scheduled on 215 July, 2024 shall be held in Online Mode.
r
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Further details regarding the online examination shall be notified separately.

This is being issued with the approval of Hon'ble Vice Chancellor.

Endst. No: SGTU/Acad./43/2024/2 444 — 2415 Dated: 20" June, 2024
A copy is forwarded to the following for information and necessary action:

PA to the CEO for kind information of CEO

PA to the VVC for kind information of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor
PA to PVCs for kind information of the Pro Vice Chancellors

All Deans/Directors/Principals

CFAO

Controller of Examinations

JRs

Head- Ph.D. Cell

9. HR Department

10. Head- Admissions .
11. IT Department for uploading on university website %{
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12. ERP Team
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Registrar



